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Personal Auto Insurance Updates  
 
We have made changes impacting personal auto policies that go into effect June 1, 2024, for new 
business and July 25, 2024, for renewals.  

As part of our commitment to stabilize pricing, we are adjusting our territorial rates for Personal Private 
Vehicles (PPV) in Ontario. These changes enable us to better align our rate with target segments.   

Due to these changes, customers with auto policies outside of the GTA territories may experience a rate 
reduction or increase that is aligned to the experience of their territory.    

If you have any questions, please contact your business development representative.   

  

 


